
General Electric Addition 

Bangor, Maine

In 1994, The Sheridan Corporation constructed a 
68,000-square-foot edition to the current standing 
General Electric manufacturing facility in Bangor, 
Maine. This project features new manufacturing & 
office space, support facilities as well as 
renovations to the current standing building. 

Due to the nature of the environment, the 
mechanical and electrical requirements are 
intensive.  Large air handlers were installed on the 
mezzanine level of the facility in order to meet 
HVAC requirements.  Additionally, spiral ducts run 
the entire length of the building, and piping for 
compressed air and gases for welding processes 
were distributed throughout the plant. 

Client Name 
General Electric 

Delivery Method 
Construction Manager & General Contractor 

Designer 
The Ames Corporation 

Project Size 
68,000 sf
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